
Woodland Grange Primary School 

Our approach to learning at home – January 2021 

Continue to read at 

home and complete 

other ongoing tasks 

(e.g. spelling or 

tables practice. 

Follow recorded or 

live content during 

the week. 

Meet your teacher 

online Live. 

For the remainder of the current lockdown, we will be moving all our learning online. For 

the majority of pupils, home learning tasks will be set on MS Teams by school staff. 

Foundation stage pupils will continue to use Tapestry. Keyworker and vulnerable pupils 

that are attending school will continue to learn in the classroom. Their lessons will reflect 

the online learning and we do not expect these children to complete further learning at 

home. We will set at least 3 hours of online learning per day (not 3 hours of live teaching 

but a combination of live, recorded and associated tasks or external links). 

Topic work will be 

set and include 

other subjects. 

Send your work in 

for feedback via 

Teams. 

EVERY child will be 

set work to move 

learning on. 

Teachers will work 

together to support 

learning for pupils 

with SEND. 

Teachers will 

provide feedback on 

tasks. 

Ask for help from 

Teachers between 

8:30 – 3:30 (they 

will reply when they 

can). 

If you have any technical difficulties or concerns, email:  

office@woodlandgrange.leics.sch.uk 


